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This document recommends that IRG member bodies consider soliciting feedback from IRG experts 
prior to IRG working set submission, in order to increase the overall quality of submissions, and to avoid 
the 5% rule that can cause submissions to be rejected.

Recommendation
Developing IRG working set submissions is a lot of work with a lot of moving parts, which means that the 
possibility of error is relatively high. No submission is without error, and given the 5% rule that applies 
to submissions, which can lead to a submission being administratively rejected, IRG member bodies are 
therefore strongly encouraged to solicit feedback on their IRG working set submissions prior to submis-
sion.
As examples, the UTC solicited feedback from IRG experts on the repertoire of their submission prior to 
submission for IRG Working Set 2024, and the UK solicited feedback on their overall submission prior to 
submission.

Next Steps
Although the current submission period ended on 2024-07-26, IRG member bodies should consider this 
recommendation for the next IRG working set.

That is all.


